
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Two adults discovered deceased in Dallas, Oregon 

DALLAS, Oregon (October 21, 2024) 
 
On Saturday, October 19, 2024, at about 5:00 PM, Dallas Police Department responded to a 
welfare check in the 500 block of SW Sheila Street. Two adults were discovered deceased in the 
residence. Detectives responded to the scene and continued investigating throughout the 
night, with the assistance of the Polk County Medical Examiner and Polk County District 
Attorney's Office. Detectives have continued investigating the deaths throughout the weekend. 
There is no known threat to the public. 
 
This is an active investigation and additional details will be released as they are able to be.  
 
Dallas PD has been assisted in this investigation by the Polk County DA's Office, the Polk County 
Medical Examiner's Office, the Polk County Sheriff's Office, Dallas Fire and EMS, 
Willamette Valley Communications Center, and the Casper, Wyoming Police Department.  
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